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26th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Music Concert – Friday, 12th July 9am – 10.15am 
 
We are holding a music concert to which you are warmly invited.  The concert will involve 
children who are taught an instrument in school or who are taught privately, but would also 
like to perform.  The school choir and orchestra will also be performing a couple of pieces. 
 
Your child should be able to tell you if they are performing in this concert, so please ask 
them.   
 
The majority of children taking part in this concert will be children who: 
 

 are taught the violin in school by Mrs Priestley 

 are taught the woodwind by Mrs Hockings 

 are taught the trumpet in school by Mr Tarrant. 

 are taught the recorder by Mrs Carey 

 are in the school choir with Mrs Kretschmer 
 
Please return the reply slip below so we have an idea of numbers (tickets will not be 
issued).  If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
We do hope that you are able to join us.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Music Concert – Friday, 12th July 9am – 10.15am 
 
 
Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………….   Class:…………….. 
 
I/We would like …………. seats for the Music Concert on Friday, 12th July  
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………… 
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